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To provide feedback on the newsletter, please click here. Website: https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/ 

Staff Training Day 

Monday 4th December 

Students will return us as nor-
mal for 8.30am on Tuesday. 

National Online Safety: Group Chats 

Occurring through messaging apps, on social media and in online games, group chats are among the most popular ways 

that young people engage with their peers online. Involving, by definition, three or more individuals, these groups allow 

users to send messages, images and videos to everyone in one place. While they are useful for helping friends, people with 

shared interests or members of a club to communicate and coordinate activities, they can also leave young people feeling 

excluded and bullied – as well as providing opportunities for inappropriate content to be shared and viewed. 

In the guide on page 2, you'll find tips on a number of potential risks such as bullying, inappropriate content and unknown 

members. 

  Which Week? 
This Week: Tuesday 5th Dec (Week 2)

Next Week: Monday 11th Dec (Week 1) 

Applications for Sixth Form can be accessed via the following link: https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/sixth-form/apply-online/ 

Inside Kingshurst 

Parental Feedback 

As the final month of the first aca-

demic term arrive, please find anoth-

er a reminder of the opportunity to offer our parents and car-

ers the chance to provide us with feedback. Your responses are 

so valuable in providing valuable information for the us to ana-

lyse and reflect upon. 

We have further streamlined this to make it quicker to com-

plete and be accessed via the hyperlink imbedded below: 

CLICK HERE TO COMPLETE THE PARENTAL SURVEY 

Xmas Collec-
tion for Local 

Foodbank 
For the fourth year running, 
we again look towards sup-
porting those in our local 
community through deliver-
ing a large food donation to 
the North Solihull Foodbank 

(in Smith’s Wood) before the Christmas holiday. This dona-
tion comprises of the food and items that our college com-
munity are happy to contribute to.  

Donations can be given in to the Sixth Form team in 
the Dining Area EVERY MORNING during registration 
from Monday or indeed, delivered to the main recep-
tion if required by parents and carers—every donation 
counts! This will then be delivered to the Foodbank in time 
for it to have impact with our local community for this 
Christmas. Items needed include: Long life milk, tea, 
coffee, juice or squash, rice pudding, tinned fruit, tinned 
meat, tinned soup, pasta sauce, toiletries, toothpaste. 

Careering Ahead  
We were delighted to welcome 60 different organisations into the Acad-
emy last week as part of the Academy’s Careers Fair, organised by the 
Careers Team, Mrs Robinson and Mrs Cunningham.  

There was an incredible ‘buzz’ as our Yr10, Yr11 and Sixth Form students 
made their way around the variety of higher education institutions, em-
ployers and training providers collecting prospectuses and sector infor-
mation, and it was similarly powerful for three of this group of exhibitors 
to consist of former students from both Collins Aerospace and Tarmac. 

At the end of the Academy day we then welcomed parents and carers in 
addition to every other year to the Careers Fair and thank the everyone 
involved for, again, making this such a brilliant day in the academic cal-
endar for future plans to be formulated and galvanised. 
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